
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
10th May2024 

Our Learning 
This week,  we continued to explore  perspective 
in our art lessons. We looked at texture and how 
this can add realism to our drawings.  

In maths, we continued our topic on co-ordinates 
and focused on reflection, as well as starting our 
new topic of decimals.  

In English, we wrote our own version of The High-
wayman. Here, we applied techniques learnt in 
English this term.   

In PSHRE, we are focusing on a variety of aspects 
aiming at online gaming, communities and 
building relationships safely.   

Next week, we will apply skills learnt in art to a 
drawing of the school grounds. We will also 
begin our unit on Sikhism where we will explore 
links between this religion and others studied 
this year.  

In maths, we start our new topic of decimals, and 
will learn new strategies for adding and sutract-
ing decimals across 1.  

In English, we will recap our Reading Skills with a 
focus on stamina and complete some mini as-
sessments during the Y6’s SATs week.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
22nd May: Soiree Event/ Workshops 

7th June: 5Maple’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

17th June: Arts Week 

21st June: 5Ofili’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

5th July: 5Dawe’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

10th July: Whole Day at Burnham Grammar 

Year 5 had a visit from the Fire Service this week. They 
spoke to us about how to stay safe at home and what 

to do  in an emergency. We were also allowed inside the 
fire truck! 

    Child of the week 

 5Dawe: Karnish  5Maple: Tommy 5Ofili:  Abdul 

Word of the Week: rhyme 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


